
Friday 4 February 2022

He aha te aha?       What’s on top? - with Mr Kaiser.

Nga mihi mahana koutou katoa e te whanau - warm greetings to you all

We had a great start for the 2022 school year on Thursday with over 93%
of expected students back at school, happy to see their friends and
teachers. It was a pleasure to see them so happy. Our staff are also so
happy to be back at school connecting with each other and with the
students.

We enrolled 67 new students to start the year, including 43- 5 year-olds
with their first ever day at school!

School is closed on Monday 6th February for Waitangi Day.

Sunhats

Every learner is expected to wear a Tirimoana bucket hat or school
cap. These can be purchased for $12 from the office.

Over the weekend please hunt around the house to find your child’s
sun hat.

Coming onto school grounds

We recommend that parents drop children at the gate except for parents of New Entrant
5 year-olds and for children who feel anxious.

For all other children we recommend you help your child become more independent and
confident in walking by themselves to class.

If you need to come onto the school grounds please sign in using the COVID app tracer and wearing a
mask.
Please do not enter the classroom and socially distance yourself from other adults.



School Stationery

Your child has been issued with their stationery pack.
An invoice will be sent home next week with your child.

Ways to pay. The invoice needs to come back to school.

1. Pay online (we prefer this option if possible)

School Bank Account details

ASB 12 3039 0881101 00
Please make sure you child’s name, room number and the word ‘stationery’ are added in the
reference sections

If you pay online, please send the invoice back to school with your child.

2. Send the money and the invoice in a named envelope back to school with your child
3. Pay by eftpos at the school office.

If you pay by eftpos at the school office, bring your invoice with you but be prepared
you may have to wait in a queue.

Walking School Bus
There is NO walking School bus until further notice.

Update your School App  Alert Group subscription

2022 sees your child/children in a new year level, a new
classroom, with a new teacher.
Please update your alert groups found in the 'Alert Group
Selection'

The Music Education Centre for students in Years 3-6
Return the enrolment form to school if you are interested in your child learning
a musical instrument during school time.
Enrolments for Term 1 close on Friday 12 February.

Waitemata FC

After school football programs

Fun Football and DNA program will be starting on Monday 14th Feb.

Fun Football is for 6th - 8th grade kids (2014- 2016) to come along and learn football
FUNdamentals through play.

DNA is for 9th - 12th (2010 - 2013) and is all about improving individual technique and skill.

All members and non-members invited.

For more info or to register, contact dof@waitematafc.org.nz

mailto:dof@waitematafc.org.nz



